
PRAIRIE UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST SOCIETY 

Sunday, March 12, 2006 

Prelude - "Variations on the Ugandan National Anthem" 
by George Wilberforth Kakomoa 

Doleta Chapru, piano 

Welcome - Mary Mullen, Program Committee Co-chair 

Hymn # 360 - Here We Have Gathered" 

Chalice Lighting in memory of Bob Lawrence and the spirits of all wh 
have passed before us 

Moment of Silent Meditation 

Story for All Ages 
Presented by Florence Ebila, UW student from Uganda 

Shalom Haveyreem .... L'hit ra-ot .... Shalom, shalom 
Farewell good friends ... 'Ti/ we meet again. .. Farewell, farewell. 

Joys and Concerns 

"Thula Klizeo" 
Be still my heart, even here I am at home 

Too /ah klih zee yo, Nah lah pah sey ky ya. (repeat) 
Ey ky ya, Nah lagh pah sey ky yah. (repeat) 

Presentation - "Uganda: Spirituality and Health" 
Dr. Cindy Haq, with Heather Lawrence and Kris Lukolyo 

Discussion 



Offertory 

Introduction of Guests and Visitors 

Prairie Announcements 
(Additional announcements are in the Order of Service) 

Hymn #401 Kum ba Yah* 

Closing Words 

Hand of Friendship 

*stand as you are able 

Welcome to our Service! We are so glad you are here. Please stay 
afterwards for fellowship and coffee. Our Presider this morning is 
Mary Mullen and the Coordinator (who gets everything ready for us) is 
Mary Mullen. Our musicians today are Doleta Chapru, Carl Wacker, and 
Dan Proud. Thanks to all of them for their service today. 



Announcements 

Adult Class Beginning 
Are you worried about Global Climate Change? Do you wonder 
what you could possibly do to change the outcome? Is it just too 
overwhelming? Learn about the amazing positive changes that have 
been made in Sweden using the Natural Step and how we can 
incorporate these into our new building. The class runs March 14- 
May 9. Contact Judy Skog at 273-481. 

Service Auction on March 26 needs donations. Send submissions to Kl 
Anderson or Steve Vorass. 

Humanist Union will meet on March 19 at 12:20 for lunch and a 
presentation on Mark Twain led by Marcia Johnson and Al Nettleton. 

Upcoming Dates to Reserve: Service Auction, March 26; Central 
Midwest District Assembly, April 21-23; Prairie Annual Meeting, 
April 23; UUA General Assembly in St. Louis, June 21-25. 

Rainbows Needed! The Communications Committee requests graphic 
images that indicate we are a welcoming congregation. See Prairie Fire 
for details. 



Calendar 

Sunday, March 12, 11:45 a.m. Prairie Book Club meets to discuss 
"Behind the Scenes at the Museum." 

Tuesday, March 14, 7:00 p.m, Natural Step class starts. 

Wednesday, March 15, 6:30 p.m. Midweek Meal 

Thursday, March 16, 6:30 p.m. Spanish Speakers Potluck at Prairie. 

Sunday, March 19, 10;00 a.m. "Building Our Own Theology" 
presented by the Rev. Jody Whelden. 

Sunday, March 19, 12:00 p.m. Humanist Union Lunch and program 
on Mark Twain. 

Wednesday, March 22, 6:30 p.m. Midweek Meal 

Sunday, March 26, 10:00 a.m. "Working in the Trenches" presented 
by Rita Adair. 
Sunday, March 26, 11:45 a.m. Annual Service Auction 

Tuesday, March 28, 5:00 a.m. Prairie volunteers serve breakfast at 
the Men's Drop-In Shelter, Grace Episcopal Church. 

Sunday, April 2, 11:45 a.m, Prairie book club discusses "The Last 
Report on the Miracles at Little No Horse" by Louise Erdrich. 

Thursday, April 6, 7:00 p.m, IHN Volunteer Training at Day Center. 

Friday - Sunday, April 21-23. Central Midwest District Assembly in 
Madison. 

· Sunday, April 23, 11:45 a.m. Annual Meeting at Prairie 

Wednesday - Sunday, June 21-25. UUA General Assembly in St. 
Louis, MO. 


